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May 2, 2018 
 
Dear Rupak Das, 
 
I am pleased to inform you that the Marquis Who’s Who Publications Board has 
accepted you for inclusion in Marquis Who’s Who in America, which is comprised of the 
top 3 percent of professionals in the United States. Congratulations on your inclusion! 
 
Since 1899, Marquis Who’s Who has been the most reliable resource for chronicling the 
biographical details of the most distinguished individuals in America and worldwide. 
Your selection for inclusion in Marquis Who's Who in America is an impressive 
achievement. 
 
We wish you continued success in all your endeavors. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Fred M. Marks 
Editor-in-Chief 
Marquis Who’s Who 
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